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GENERAL LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE 
 

Wednesday 25 May 2005 
 

PRESENT:- 
 

Councillor BOWKER (Chairman); Councillors BELSEY and Mrs POOLEY. 
 

1. ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN.   
 

RESOLVED: That Councillor Bowker be elected Chairman for this 
meeting. 

2. APPLICATION FOR RENEWAL OF A SEX SHOP LICENCE.  The Sub-
Committee considered the report of the Environmental Health Manager 
regarding an application for the renewal of a sex shop licence in respect 
of premises at 93 Cavendish Place, Eastbourne. 

The applicant was granted the original sex shop licence at a meeting of 
the Licensing Panel on 23rd April 2004 for a period of 12 months.  
 
One letter of objection had been received in response to the public notice.   
 
The applicant's Barrister addressed the Sub-Committee on behalf of his 
client and the applicant, Ms K Sutton addressed the Sub-Committee and 
responded to questions in relation to the management of the premises.   

The Sussex Police Licensing Officer had confirmed that no objections were 
raised on behalf of Sussex Police.  The East Sussex Fire and Rescue 
Service raised no objections to the application.   

RESOLVED: That a sex shop licence be granted in respect of 93 
Cavendish Place subject to the conditions as set out in Schedule 1 to the 
report.

The meeting closed at 11.15 am. 
 

PJ BOWKER 
Chairman 

 


